
From: Info
To: Brent Bybee
Cc: Rachel Vickers
Subject: FW: Land Use File 01sub-24 Habitat
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 7:05:50 AM

 
 
From: Charles and Sondra Anderson <POCO976@outlook.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 6:56 PM
To: Info <info@lapineoregon.gov>
Subject: Land Use File 01sub-24 Habitat

 
My Wife and I are 77 years old and future homeowners at 16676 Tannehorst Dr. in
Crescent Creek.
We have been let down by the La Pine planning commission and Palisch Homes. We
were not notified by either of their year plus process of changing the most well kept and
safe housing development in La Pine.
Brent Bybee acknowledged that our homes would depreciate by 10% and that it was not
the City of LaPine's concern. This statement was made to approximately 8 of us after the
Planning Commission meeting on 8/7/24.
My concerns are the following:
Traffic, Safety, Loss of value in my home, that we have yet to take occupancy of, Fire
barriers and last but not least is the manner in which the Commission is approving for
LaPine to grow into a low income housing community to benefit Bend workers.
The Planning Commissioner should be a resident of LaPine to experience his lack of
concern and pride for " Small Town Strong"
It should be 'LaPine Low Income Housing Capital of Oregon'
Chuck Anderson 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy tablet
Get Outlook for Android
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